
The Chosen Season 1 - Wednesdays at 6pm

Starting April 24th

We will be doing a new Bible Study on

Wednesday Nights starting on April 24th

through June 12th. Each week, we will show

an episode from Season 1 of "The Chosen." It

is a multi-season series about the life and

ministry of Jesus. We will discuss each

episode when they finish each week. Mary

Cerny will lead the study.

restroom project - special offering

We are doing a complete remodel of our

restrooms here at church at the beginning

of May. The cost will be $15,000. We ask

that you consider giving a special offering

over and above your regular tithe to

assist with this project. Your generosity is

greatly appreciated! We will collect

donations through the end of april.

SPencer Lake Youth Camp - July 22-26

OUr Assembly of God network YOuth camp is

in Waupaca. This is for 6th-12th grade

students. The cost is $255/camper. Please

talk with pastor dustin if you cannot

afford this. There are services every night

for the students to encounter god in a

real, powerful way. there are also

activities for every student to get

involved. talk to pastor dustin for more

info. registration opens april 1st.

Small groups - february 18th -April 28th

There’s Still Time!! roy dieck is leading a

small group about the book of revelation

here at church on sundays at 8am. Jim and

ann albrecht are leading one at their home

on sundays at 4pm and they will discuss how

to apply the sunday morning message. 

Youth Group Cookout - Sunday, April 28th -

4pm-7pm

All students in grades 6th-12th are invited

to John and Stephanie Schrodt's home for a

youth cookout. Students don't need to

bring any food. Just come prepared to have

a great time with friends, eat lots of food,

and hear an encouraging word from the

Bible.


